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BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
 

September 14, 2016 
 
A teleconference meeting of the Arkansas State Board of Public Accountancy was held on 
September 14, 2016. Members of the Board in attendance were Jeremey Watson, Mike Watts, 
Sherry Chesser, Robert Redfern and Wade Turner. Members of staff in attendance were Jimmy 
Corley, Executive Director; Mark Ohrenberger, Legal Counsel; and April Murphy. Also in 
attendance was Marsha Moffitt of the ASCPA. 
 

CALL TO ORDER 
 

Mr. Corley called the meeting to order at 3:00 pm. A quorum was found to be present.  
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 

2017 Legislation 
 
The Board discussed changes to the proposed language of upcoming legislation regarding Peer 
Review to discuss the issue of peer review scope limitations and compilations.  It was decided 
that for the current draft of the bill compilation engagements could not be scoped out for firms 
that go through peer review. 
 
A motion was made and seconded to approve the proposed law, as amended. The motion passed 
unanimously. 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:11 pm. 
 
 


